STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH
Office of Health Care Access

May 9, 2012

Richard Martin, M.D.

D.M.D., Member

Connecticut Surgical Arts, LLC
159 Sachem Street

Norwich, CT 06360

Re: Certificate of Need Determination; Report Number: 12-31758-DTR
Richard Martin, M.D., d/b/a Connecticui Surgical Arts, LL.C
Relocate Existing Outpatient Surgical Facility Within Same Town

Dear Dr. Martin:

On April 19, 2012, the Office of Health Care Access (“OHCA™) received your Certificate of
Need (“CON™) Determination request concerning the proposal of Richard Martin, M.D., d/b/a
Connecticut Surgical Arts, LL.C (*Petitioner™) to relocate its current outpatient surgical facility
within the town of Norwich.

The Petitioner is proposing to relocate its existing outpatient surgical facility from its current
location at59 Sachem Street, Norwich, to 45 Salem Turnpike, Norwich. The relocation of the
Petitioner’s existing outpatient surgical facility within the same town does not require CON
approval.

Thank vou for providing information to OHCA regarding this proposal. If you have any
questions regarding this letter, please contact Steven W. Lazarus, Associate Health Care Analyst,
at (860) 418-7012.

Sincerely,

Kimberly R, Martone
Director of Operations

C: Rose McLellan, License and Applications Supervisor, DPH, DHSR
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